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Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,  

I’m writing to urge you to vote YES on SB43 pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 
I am one of the thousands of professionals who depends on income from this work to support my family, 
pay my mortgage, and contribute to the local economy. Through my work in commercial production 
accounting, as well as on camera and voiceover performance and production, I can say that since the 
incentive programs were adopted, our area has become a very attractive and competitive place for these 
clean job projects to bring in dollars. Please lend your vote to this crucial employment incentive measure.  

Please vote YES on SB43 to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Timothy Hill 

Owner - One Hill, LLC 

Portland, OR 

(503) 819-9303 
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